
 

2 July 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 7 

 

The Power of The Music Concert  

 

You are warmly invited to attend the Year 7 Power of The Music Concert 

on Friday, 12 July at 2.00pm- 2.45pm.  

 

Almost all of Year 7 will be performing and we would love to have as 

many of you as possible in the audience.  

 

Please use this link to book your free tickets:  

The Power of Music Concert - Park Community School - Friday 12th July – 

Hampshire County Council Shop (hants.gov.uk)  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Ella Capaldi  

Head of School 

 

 

https://shop.hants.gov.uk/products/the-power-of-music-concert-park-community-school-friday-12th-july-2024?variant=43994709426329
https://shop.hants.gov.uk/products/the-power-of-music-concert-park-community-school-friday-12th-july-2024?variant=43994709426329

